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May 7, 2012

Barcy McNeal, Secretary

The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
‘180 East Broad Street

Columbus, Ohio 43215

Re: In the Matter of the Commission Investigation Relative to the Establishment of
Intrastate Access Charges; PUCO Case No. 07-464-TP-COI

Dear Ms. McNeal:

In response to the Commission’s Entries of February 29 and March 20, 2012 in Case No.
10-2387-TP-COI, TSC has filed revision to our intrastate access tariffs. At the request of
Commission Staff, please add Case No. 12-1436-TP-ATA to the record in Case No. 07-

464-TP-COL

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 419-739-2296.

Sincerely,

Hrdy Clbbs

Kimberly C. Klingler
Customer Care/Regulatory Supervisor

2 Willipie Street * PO Box 408 Wapakoneta, OH 45895 Phone: 419-739-2200 Fax: 419-739-2299
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